
KURE BEACH 

SHORELINE PARKING AND ACCESS COMMITTEE 

OCTOBER 1, 2013 

The meeting was called to order at 5:00PM at the Town Hall with the following in attendance: 

Jim Smith, Co-chair     Priscilla Smith, Secretary     

Richard Graham II     Mike Bledsoe          

Also Present:  Dean Lambert, Mayor/Council Rep. 

By motion made, seconded and carried the minutes from the August Meeting were adopted.      

By motion made, seconded and carried the agenda for the October meeting were adopted.      

There were no persons to address the Committee.               

The Committee still needs one new member to fill the vacancy. 

OLD BUSINESS: 

1.  TDA involvement.  This project is still on-going 

2. K Ave Sidewalk.  This project was to start in September, but will start shortly.  The plan is 

to install the drainage, then the curbs then the walkway. 

3. Coral Parking.  This project is on hold until the sidewalk is completed. 

4. J & E access changes.  This project needs three bids for a company to draw up a plan to 

insure each access’s parking is the best it can be. 

5. Installation of the remaining signs.  Some of the signs have been installed, but not as 

requested.  Tony has given Nancy Avery the plan of how the signs should be installed.  

NEW BUSINESS: 

a. Re-define parking spaces along Ft. Fisher Blvd. We are waiting for DOT to mark where 

the spaces should be and the size of them. 

b. Volunteer thank you from Council.  This item is on hold waiting for information. 

c. November’s meeting.  As the first Tuesday of the Month is Election Day, the committee 

voted to hold the November meeting on the second Tuesday which is November 12th. 

The meeting was adjourned at 5:20 PM.  The next scheduled meeting will be on November 12th 

at 5:00PM at the Town Hall. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Priscilla Smith 


